
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 28, 2008 
 
 
Ariel Son 
Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Portland, OR  97232 
 
RE: Tariff 08-05 Docket No. 08-035-T05 Rocky Mountain Power is proposing changes to 

Electric Service Regulations 2 (General 
Definitions), 4 (Supply and Use of Service), 5 
(Customer’s Installation) and 12 (Line Extensions). 

  
Dear Ms. Son: 
 
  The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted with your 
Advice Letter No. 08-05 dated September 23, 2008. 
 
  The Division has recommended that the Commission accept the revisions in the 
above named tariff.  Now therefore, the revisions, with an effective date of September 30, 2008, 
have hereby been approved by the Commission. 
      
 
Sincerely,     
 
      
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
 
JPO/tab 
 


